
 

 

 
 

14 June 2024 
 
 
Dear  
 
FOI Request – ATISN 19560  
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information Request, and my apologies for the delay in 
responding.  You asked for: 
 

• Please provide total amounts of funding given to all Pride events throughout Wales 
during the last five years. 

 
Our response: 
 
In Financial year 2024-2025 we have awarded £57,000 funding to 18 Pride events across 
Wales, but as these awards have not yet been claimed we are not yet able to provide the 
final breakdown of spend.  For the other years covered in your question, the breakdowns 
are below. 
 

 

Financial Year 2023-24 Amount received  

Colwyn Bay Pride 2,000 

Hay Pride CIC 2,000 

Abergavenny Pride 1,500 

Cardiff Wales LGBT Mardi Gras (Pride Cymru) 55,000 

Cymru Pride Wales (North Wales Pride) 4,000 

Glitter Cymru 1,200 

Merthyr Valleys Homes LTD 2,500 

Cowbridge Pride 2,000 

Swansea Pride  5,000 

 

Financial Year 2022-2023 Amount received 

Cardiff Wales LGBT Mardi Gras (Pride Cymru) 50,000 

Cymru Pride Wales (North Wales Pride) 4,000 

Glitter Cymru 1,000 

Pride in the Port 4,112 

Cowbridge Pride 1,495 
Swansea Pride  5,000 

 

Financial Year 2021-2022 No events funded  

  

Financial Year 2020-2021 No events funded  

 

 
Next Steps 
 
The request you sent me contains personal information about you - for example, your name 
and email address. The Welsh Government will be the data processor for this information 
and, in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation, it will be processed in 
order to fulfil our public task and meet our legal obligations under the Act to provide you with 
a response. We will only use this personal information to deal with your request and any 



matters which arise as a result of it. We will keep your personal information and all other 
information relating to your request for three years from the date on which your request is 
finally closed.  Your personal information will then be disposed of securely. 
 
Under data protection legislation, you have the right:  
 
• to be informed of the personal data we hold about you and to access it 
• to require us to rectify inaccuracies in that data 
• to (in certain circumstances) object to or restrict processing 
• for (in certain circumstances) your data to be ‘erased’ 
• to (in certain circumstances) data portability 
• to lodge a complaint with the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) who is our 

independent regulator for data protection 
 
For further information about the information which the Welsh Government holds and its 
use, or if you wish to exercise your rights under the GDPR, please see contact details 
below: 
 
Data Protection Officer 
Welsh Government 
Cathays Park  
CARDIFF 
CF10 3NQ 
Email: DataProtectionOfficer@gov.wales 
 
The contact details for the Information Commissioner’s Office are:  
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk     
 
Any information released under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or Environmental 
Information Regulations 2004 will be listed in the Welsh Government’s Disclosure Log (at 
https://gov.wales/about/open-government/freedom-of-information/responses/?lang=en). 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

https://gov.wales/about/open-government/freedom-of-information/responses/?lang=en

